
 

Congresswoman Anna Eshoo 

241 Cannon House Office Building 

Washington, DC 20515 

 

March 22, 2017 

Dear Congresswoman Eshoo, 

Thank you for your longstanding leadership in promoting and strengthening our democracy by 

championing key reforms throughout your tenure in Congress. Common Cause appreciates your 

leadership in introducing the Presidential Tax Transparency Act (HR 305) earlier this year. We 

wholeheartedly endorse this critical legislation that would ensure all Americans would have 

important information about presidential candidates. We hope that the relevant Committees to 

which this legislation has been referred will consider this bill and that the full House of 

Representatives will then debate and vote on it.   

Sincerely, 

 

Aaron Scherb 

Director of Legislative Affairs 

Common Cause 


